
Dear Archibald Families 
 

Please come to our   

 Post Adoption  

Support Lunch 

 

Please join us to share your  

experiences & support  

agencies with other families and  

Mrs West and Mrs Ward. 

 

12-1pm in the school portacabin 

 Friday 9th February 2024 

 

*Families and School Together* 


